
During its meeting on 12 June 2024, the GNSO Council approved a motion, requesting a Policy 
Status Report for the Expired Domain Deletion Policy (EDDP) and Expired Registration Recovery 
Policy (ERRP).  
 
The motion provides, in part: 

1. The GNSO Council notes immediate work is not needed on this [Policy Status Report] PSR 
and would request either (i) delivery of the PSR or (ii) confirmation that work on the PSR 
has begun and an updated estimate on when the PSR should be delivered, in one (1) year 
from the passage of this motion. 

2. The GNSO Council leadership directs GNSO Policy Support Staff to notify ICANN org 
Global Domains & Services of the request for a PSR on the EDDP and ERRP. 

It is our understanding that members of the Policy Research Team have already begun working 
on this report; however, please consider this formal notice of the request from the GNSO 
Council. 
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